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THREE-MONTH DELAY OF ENFORCEMENT OF "RED FLAGS" RULE; NEW COMPLIANCE DATE IS
AUGUST 1, 2009
 

The Federal Trade Commission announced yesterday that it will again suspend enforcement
of the new “Red Flags Rule” until August 1, 2009 to give financial institutions additional
time in which to develop and implement their written identity theft prevention programs.  
[1]  (In October the enforcement day was extended from November 1, 2008 to May 1,
2009.)  The delay is intended “to give creditors and financial institutions more time to
develop and implement written identity theft prevention programs.” 

 

Tamara K. Salmon



Senior Associate Counsel

endnotes

 [1] A copy of the FTC’s press release announcing the delay is available at
http://www.ftc.gov/opa/2009/04/redflagsrule.shtm.
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